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BACKGROUND 

A total of eight membrane-associated tyrosine protein kinases have been 
identified within the Src gene family. These include c-Src, c-Yes, Fyn, Lck, Hck, 
Lyn, Blk and c-Fgr. The major translational product of the human Lck gene is 
a lymphocyte-specific tyrosine kinase designated pp56Lck. This is a mem-
brane-associated molecule, most likely via covalently associated myristate 
at the amino terminus. The Lck gene has been shown to undergo rearrange-
ment and overexpression in some murine lymphomas. In human studies, it 
has been demonstrated that the Lck gene is localized to a site in the genome 
which undergoes frequent chromosomal abnormalities in lymphomas and 
neuroblastomas. A novel Lck signaling intermediate, designated Lck BP-1, 
associates directly with the Lck SH3 domian via two proline-rich regions. 
Lck BP-1 also contains four tandem 37 amino acid repeats that form a puta-
tive helix-loop-helix DNA binding motif. Immunoprecipitation studies have 
shown that Lck BP-1 will co-immunoprecipitate with Lck from T cell lysates. 
Lck BP-1 is tyrosine phosphorylated in T cells subsequent to TCR activation. 
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CHROMOSOMAL LOCATION 

Genetic locus: HCLS1 (human) mapping to 3q13.33. 

SOURCE 

Lck BP-1 (9) is a mouse monoclonal antibody raised against amino acids 
17-190 of Lck BP-1 of human origin. 

PRODUCT 

Each vial contains 50 µg IgG1 in 0.5 ml of PBS with < 0.1% sodium azide and 
0.1% gelatin. 

APPLICATIONS 

Lck BP-1 (9) is recommended for detection of Lck BP-1 of human origin by 
Western Blotting (starting dilution 1:200, dilution range 1:100-1:1000) and 
immunofluorescence (starting dilution 1:50, dilution range 1:50-1:500); not 
recommended for immunoprecipitation. 

Suitable for use as control antibody for Lck BP-1 siRNA (h): sc-35800,  
Lck BP-1 shRNA Plasmid (h): sc-35800-SH and Lck BP-1 shRNA (h) Lentiviral 
Particles: sc-35800-V. 

Molecular Weight of Lck BP-1: 85 kDa. 

Positive Controls: Ramos cell lysate: sc-2216, Jurkat whole cell lysate:  
sc-2204 or MOLT-4 cell lysate: sc-2233. 

DATA 

STORAGE 

Store at 4° C, **DO NOT FREEZE**. Stable for one year from the date of 
shipment. Non-hazardous. No MSDS required. 

RESEARCH USE 

For research use only, not for use in diagnostic procedures. Not for resale. 

PROTOCOLS 

See our web site at www.scbt.com for detailed protocols and support 
products. 
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